
Taizé Prayer 
 

17th November 2024 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

Reading John 6:56-69 

 

Silence    about 10 minutes 

 

 
Please feel free to add your own prayers, ending with “Lord we 

pray” as a sign to the cantor 

 

The Lord’s Prayer 
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Thank you for being with us this evening. You are warmly invited to 

stay for refreshments in Prebendal House following the prayer.  

 

Our next Taizé Prayer will be on December 15th – perfect timing for a 

bit of peace before the busyness of Christmas sets in! 

 

 

Please take a poster with next year’s dates on to display in your church 

if you are able. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


